
2022 ASVAB Fall Registration
The ASVAB is scheduled to be given at Hebron High School this fall.  

WHO:  HHS Students, Grades 11 or 12

WHEN: Thursday, November 17, 2022, 8:30 AM 

(Report at 8:20 AM)

WHERE: HHS Computer Lab 1530

    Please use your "go.lisd.net" account to register ***Limited to 30 participants


